
Week of Sept, 4th - Sept. 8th, 2023 RIVERVIEW NEWS
2024-2025 Family Edition

LOOKING AHEAD:
May 7th-8th Dental Sealant treatment (Gr.2)
May 8th FIRE DRILL @ 10:45 a.m.
May 13th Ecole De Cirque (Grade 2)
May 14th OCEANWISE ACTIVITY (whole school)

May 15th Grad Trip!
May 16th NO PED DAY: School Open
May 19th HOLIDAY (NO SCHOOL OR SEED)
May 20th Governing Board at 6:00 p.m.

Grade 6 ELA Exam begins
May 21st FIRE DRILL @ 3:20 p.m.

Grad Meeting @ 6:00 p.m.
May 26th LOCAL PED DAY (SEED OPEN)

K4/K5 Orientation 2025-2026
May 28th Track & Field at PCHS (team only)
June 2nd ECOMUSEUM (K4/K5)

Volunteer Reception
June 4th Intermiel visit (Grade 1)

Flag Football @ PCHS (Gr. 5/6 team)
June 10th-12th Grade 6 MATH EXAM
June 11th Governing Board @ 6:00 p.m.
June 12th End of year event
June 13th K5 End of Year Celebration

(parents invited from 8:15-10:00)
June 19th Gr. 6 Graduation and reception
June 20th LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

Report Cards on Mozaik

Monday, May 5th Tuesday, May 6th Wednesday, May 7th Thursday, May 8th Friday, May 9th

BASIL SALE!
$5 per plant  

2:30-4:00
@ the gym doors

         
             

Today only!

Gr. 2 Dental Sealant treatment 
(with permission)
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WITH SEVEN WEEKS TO GO…
Time is sure to fly with all if the amazing things going on at Riverview this spring!  Please 
be sure to review all of the upcoming events and note those that pertain to your family… 
May and June are very busy with evaluations, projects, trips, and special events.  It is a 
an exciting time of year in any elementary school… Especially ours!  PROUD OF YOU, 
RIVERVIEW!  Let’s come to each day well-rested, prepared, respectful, and ready to 
work!  There is still lots to do before the celebrations can really begin!  
GENERAL REMINDERS:
As the weather gets warmer, all students are reminded to bring reusable water bottles to 
school.  Appropriate dress is required for the classroom (no pyjamas, spaghetti 
straps or crops tops, flip flops or crocs are permitted).  Also, a reminder that running 
shoes are necessary for Phys Ed at all times, in order to participate.

Like our Facebook page for news and updates!

HOT LUNCH ORDERS

VOLUNTEER RECEPTION:
Invitations to this year’s Volunteer Reception on June 
2nd will be sent shortly.  If you would like to nominate 
a deserving volunteer or send a note of thanks their 
way, please email me (abrown@lbpsb.qc.ca). 
CONGRATULATIONS!
Ten girls from Cycles II and III represented Riverview 
at last Friday’s Basketball Jamboree at John Rennie 
High School. They played hard, demonstrated great  
sportsmanship, and did a terrific job!  Shout-out to Ms. 
Amanda and Ms. Courtney for coaching the team so 
well & for encouraging the girls to be competitive, but 
gracious athletes!  Visit Facebook to see photos!

Gr. 2 Dental Sealant treatment 
(with permission)

ENERGY CUBES CHALLENGE:
As we moooooove in to spring, our Phys Ed teachers, Mr. L. & Mr. C. are encouraging 
students and their families to be active!  All students received booklets to record their 
physical activity, getting a “cube” for every 15 minutes of physical activity in a day.  We 
encourage students to set aside devices and go for walks, bike rides, and play outside 
every evening.  The challenge is on until the end of the long weekend, later this month!
GRADE 6 FAMILIES:
Permission slips for this year’s grad trip to the Ninja Factory on May 15th will be sent 
home tomorrow. Please also be sure to sign and return the form this week.  It is our goal 
to have all students join us, but respectful behaviour and engagement are expected in 
the days leading up to the trip. Ministry exams in English and Math are coming up in May 
and June.  Regular attendance, being on time, well-rested, and maintaining effort and 
behaviour are essential heading into this busy period.  FInally, if you have not yet 
ordered grad photos, and would like to, please use the code that was sent home with the 
photo proof or contact Green Apple Studios: service@studiolapommeverte.ca 
(1-866-883-8966).  SAVE THE DATE on June 19th for the graduation at 5 p.m. 
CAMPVANTAGE 2025:
Invitations will be sent out to our first nominees by Friday. If you don’t receive an invite 
for your child, and are interested, please reach out to Ms. Brown at abrown@lbpsb.qc.ca 
from May 12-14th.  The literacy based camp has limited enrollment and is for academic 
reinforcement in English, French, and Math, to ease the transition back to school.  It has 
a recreational focus in the afternoons and is animated and supervised by school staff.  It 
will run from Aug. 4th-22nd this year, from 8:30-2:30 daily.  

@ 10:45 a.m.

FREEZE DRYER PROJECT:
Mme Sophie’s Grade 4 class has been working hard all year 
to learn about food conservation, gardening, sustainability, 
and more!  The freeze dryer to reduce food waste, conserve 
food, and provide healthy, nutritious snacks for the school and 
community remains the goal, even going into next year!  You 
can support their mission by donating online FREEZE 
DRYER or by coming by the gym doors on MONDAY from 
2:30-4:00 to purchase fresh basil plants, grown by the 
students, for $5 each!  Just in time for Mother’s Day! 

Virtual 
assembly @ 

1:45 p.m.
about 

playground
expectations

Gates open at 7:45 a.m. Please arrive on time.  All changes to the dismissal routine must be made before 11:30 a.m. by calling Ms. Kim at 514-761-4524.

https://commander.lacantinepourtous.org/ecole
mailto:service@studiolapommeverte.ca
mailto:abrown@lbpsb.qc.ca
https://lafabriqueaprojets.ca/projet/un-lyophilisateur-pour-riverview
https://lafabriqueaprojets.ca/projet/un-lyophilisateur-pour-riverview



